TORONTO TRANSIT COMMISSION REPORT NO.

MEETING DATE: November 26, 2008

SUBJECT: PUBLIC TRANSIT SAFETY FRAMEWORK

ACTION ITEM

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Commission authorize the Chair and the Chief General Manager to work with the Chair of the Toronto Police Services Board and the Chief of Police to establish a framework and process for developing a shared vision for policing Toronto's public transit system.

FUNDING

No funding implications.

BACKGROUND

Over the past six months, the Chair and the Chief General Manager have engaged in discussions with the Chair and members of the Toronto Police Services Board and the Chief of Police on various issues related to the TTC Special Constable Program (refer to attached report from Chair Mukherjee to members of the Toronto Police Services Board dated November 5, 2008).

DISCUSSION

The Chief General Manager has provided briefings to the Chair and Commissioners on the status of issues under discussion with the Chair and members of the Toronto Police Services Board and the Chief of Police.

JUSTIFICATION

It is in the best interests of the Commission, the Toronto Police Service and the Toronto Police Services Board to have a shared vision for policing of Toronto's public transit system.

November 18, 2008 28-5 Attachment